Parent Information Parents are welcome at the kindergarten any time. You may like to help by sharing skills, taking small group activities, games or cooking or by helping with material preparation. Volunteers will need a Working With Children Check and to complete RAAN training. This can be arranged easily with the director.

Parents can also be involved by joining our Governing Council. The Governing Council is responsible for the management of the kindergarten, fundraising and general maintenance. The council meets each month and the meetings are open to all interested parents or carers. Please consider joining the council and supporting the kindergarten.

The main office bearers this year are:

Chairperson: Emily Savage

Deputy Chair Person: Rachel Savage

Secretary: Trudy Lane

Treasurer: Trudy Lane